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			Public Hearing Notice Community Preservation Committee 

The Shelburne Community Preservation Committee (CPC) will hold a public hearing, on August 26, 2025 at 6:30 PM, at the Shelburne Town Hall, 51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, Massachusetts. The purpose of the hearing is to present the revised application process, including deadlines and to solicit input and ideas from residents for how the CPC can best serve the community. 
The Community Preservation Act is funded by taxes and specifies that monies raised be used for open space and recreation, housing and historic preservation. 
Send inquiries regarding this public hearing to CommunityPresrvation@townofshelburnema.gov. 




Greenfield Recorder: Please publish the following legal notice on Tuesday, February 18, 2025.  Please invoice the Community Preservation Committee.
